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To all 
WKC member federations 

Belgrade, 10th December 2012 
 

Bulletin 6/2012 
 
 
9th WKC World Championships; 5th International Martial Art Games (IMGC) 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
We would like to remind you to start organising your travel to Melbourne for the 9th WKC World 
Championships in cooperation with the 5th International Martial Art Games. You have already been 
informed on the official website of the Championships and Games.  
 
Especially those citizens who need to get their visa from an Australian embassy should contact 
immediately the Australian organiser in order to get the necessary invitation letter. Please keep in mind 
that the visa procedure for Australia may take time. Your team for Australia should be fixed by the end of 
January 2013 the latest.  
 
Look very carefully through the website of the Organising Committee and see the visa section. Please do 
not contact the WKC Presidential Office in Belgrade or the WKC Head Office for an invitation letter for 
the visa. Only an invitation letter from the Australian Organising Committee may help you. 
 

www.kaa.net.au 
 
The entry fees for all participants of the 5th IMG are 50 € in individual categories and 100 € in team 
events. For the WKC members the usual fees of 35 € and 70 € will apply.  
For your accommodation and local transport, please contact only the company 
Extragreen Holidays 
260-262 Swanston Street 
Melbourne 
Phone: +61 3 9623 9903 
Fax:   +61 3 9662 4665 
Email:  roseyong@extragreen.net.au 
  www.extragreen.net.au 
 
 
 
 
For all other questions related to the organisation of the Championships and Games, please contact the 
Chairman of the Organising Committee: 
Mr. Keith Geyer 
Karate Alliance Australia 
Email: kgkarate@iprimus.com.au  
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Finally:  
 
 
 
The WKC Executive Committee would like to wish all members and friends of our Confederation a 
Happy and Successful New Year. May everybody stay fit, healthy, and safe through the constant practice 
of Karate-do! 
 

MSci Marko Nicović 
President 

 
Roland Dietrich      Dott. Bruno Gilardi        Martin Nožička 

              Vice-President      Vice-President   Vice-President 
 

Dr. Fritz Wendland 
Founding President 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


